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In person voting and I'm a disabled person I can hardly walk... Yes that's what we 

need No more of this 3 week after the election Oregon is being deceptive by having 

counting going on that damn long... Anyone who's elected is a welfare working 

recipient so they don't need to wait that long The people say in person voting even 

for disabled persons They can order vote by mail if their too lazy to get their 

wheelchair over there to get it done... 


